December 19, 2012

As a Native American Monitor for the Jose
Adobe Park project, 1 would like to thank the
City of Milpitas and especially Michael
Boitnott-Asst. Engineer for all your patience
and help throughout this project. Amah
Mutsun Band also appreciates all you did for
the proper treatment and respect that was
carried out through the whole project and for
future reburials.

Respectfully Yours,

Marvin Marine-Native American Monitor



